

From The Direct Communications Unit

14 March 2014

Mr Ian Campbell

## Dear Mr Campbell

I am writing on behalf of the Deputy Prime Minister to thank you for your recent correspondence.

It is good of you to take the time to write to Mr Clegg. I hope you will understand that as the points you raise are a matter for the Department for Transport, he has asked me to forward your correspondence to them so that they may respond directly.

I am returning your self-addressed envelope to you for your future use.

Thank you, once again, for writing to the Deputy Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer